MaryBeth McNicholas
Topsham
LD 29

My name is MaryBeth McNicholas, I live in Topsham, Maine and I am writing in
support of LD 29.

As an avid bicyclist I am always looking for safe trails to ride in Maine. As witnessed
by other states with rail trail systems, the merrymeeting trail will provide economic,
health and environmental benefits for the residents of our state and the nearby towns.
Cyclists love to explore trails and a network of safe and beautiful trails will land on
many bicycle destination lists.

I thank you all for your important work and support of the merrymeeting trail. I urge
you to vote “Ought to Pass” on LD 29.



